
 

1 

 

 

 

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL 

 

Date: March 28, 2025 

To: Honorable City Council 

From: Law Department 

Re: Placeholder regarding Emergency Legal Contract Dickinson Wright PLLC 

 

The Law Department has submitted a privileged and confidential memorandum regarding the 

above -referenced matter. Please submit this item for referral so that Council may consider any 

action necessary. 

 

 

The Law Department intends to engage the services of Dickinson Wright PLLC, pursuant to City 

Ordinance 17-5-91(d). The need and scope of this legal service is to provide representation for the City of 

Detroit in marijuana litigation of which Dickinson Wright is an experienced litigator. Please see the 

attached for additional details. The complete legal contract will come before Council as soon as possible. 
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